

June 2023

Dear 4th Graders and Parents,

Welcome to 4th Grade! I am looking forward to having you in September! We are going to experience wonderful and exciting things together in Religion, Social Studies, Reading, Writing, Science, and Math. In Religion we will learn about the 10 Commandments, Beatitudes, Works of Mercy, the Rosary, and so much more!. Social Studies will be very exciting as we learn all about New York State history from the Native Americans to today! We will also use the writing process and practice our comprehension skills in all of our subjects as we do various activities, many of which will include online instruction, especially in Social Studies, Science, and Math. We will do many hands-on activities in Science, and in Math we will use our math facts to problem solve.

While I am fairly new to KCS, I have been in 4^{th} Grade for many years. I absolutely love it, and I know that you will too!

Attached is your supply list, and you must have all of your supplies on the first day of school and all year.

Remember to keep up with your summer assignments, as I will be collecting them on the first day of school.

I hope you have a great summer, and I look forward to working with you in September!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Scipioni

Mrs. Scipioni 😁